Addendum No. 1

Mr. Michael Standridge is no longer employed by the Long Island Power Authority and therefore is no
longer a contact for this RFP.

Please contact either Mr. William Funk, Manager of Procurement, at (516) 719-9235,
wfunk@lipower.org or Mr. Ed Petrocelli, Deputy Director of Project Management, at (516) 719-8627,
epetrocelli@lipower.org.




